From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum KTNF

|
Sent: 17 May 2022 14:59
To: Kate Henry
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2022/1293/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

KTNF supports the application but would like to ask for the residents on Leverton Place to be
protected from nuisance by delivery motorbike traffic. Vehicles that pick up delivery orders
need to stop and park in front of the restaurant after 8pm, or use engine-less vehicles.

Kind regards

Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum

Sent from Qutlook

From: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 27 April 2022 10:20
ro: I

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2022/1293/P

Plcasc find attached Consultee letter for Planning Application application 2022/1293/P
Y386723

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail
is intended for the addressce only. If you reccive this in crror, pleasc contact the sender and delcte the material from
your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement™> which tells you how
wec storc and proccss the data we hold about you and residents.




